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State Pharmaceuticals Corporation of Sri Lanka


EXTENSION    NOTICE














Reference the advertisement in “Sunday Observer” on  1st  October 2017 & SPC website with regard to the prequalification of suppliers, the final date of submission of prequalification applications has been extended up to 2.00 pm on 2nd  January 2018, considering the requests received from the suppliers. Please note that no further extensions  would be granted. 
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PREQUALIFICATION OF SUPPLIERS/MANUFACTURERS OF PHARMACEUTICALS & MEDICAL DEVICES











